
 

             NEWS 2021 – January Week 6 
 
We are excited to announce we have been awarded the G&S Shutdown at Newlands commencing 10th March 2021. We 
understand there is a lull this week in the schedule, however enjoy the time to catch up as we are looking at a very busy 1st 
half of the year, with other tenders awaiting final confirmations that will be back to back to this shutdown. Please advise if 
you require leave over March asap as it will effect our capacity to meet jobs with tight crew to shift numbers.  
 
 

Corrective Action 
Required:  

Management Updates:  IMPORTANT MEETING SAVE THE DATE: 
  

Vehicle Pre-starts and 
Slam evidence need to be 
handed in please ensure 
these are getting to 
WORKSHOP MAIL AND cc 
Jacqui in after completion 
of a series of shifts.  
 
Are you ready for work!!! 
It has been brought to out 
attention that there are 
still team members not 
turning up with their tools 

We have kicked off the year with a 
great start with a record number of 
shifts undertaken for DCS to date.  
 
We want to thank and congratulate 
the entire DCS team for all your hard 
work last month. 
January 2021 has been an exceptional 
month financially.  
 
Compared to the monthly average for 
the financial year, January achieved: 

We are going to be doing around the table discussions at the 
safety meeting this Friday consider the following to bring with 
you…. 

• Are there opportunities for improvement ?  

• Is there something we are doing well? 

• Have you got an Innovative idea ?  
 
FRIDAY 19/2/2021  
 

Supervisor Meeting 10.30m-11.30am  
 
LUNCH - 11.30am-12.30pm(for all)  
 

 



and equipment. Please 
ensure you are prepared 
and organised as this 
effects your capacity to 
contribute to the team.  

➢ an overall profit increase of 

18%  

➢ a sales increase of 26%  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This is a reflection of your efforts to 
Dedication of Team and Quality of 
work, Compassion and Respect for 
clients and each other and Safety 
mindset, compliance and contribution 
to improvements. KEEP up the great 
work. 
 
 
We are proud to be sponsoring the 
Mackay City Hawks for 2021 and 
2022. This sponsorship includes DCS 
advertising opportunities at games 

WORKSHOP SAFETY MEETING 12.30pm-2.30pm  (compulsory 
attendance) 
 
Lawn bowls at Goosies – North Mackay Bowls Club from 3.30pm 
please rsvp Friday 12/2/21 to finalise booking. 
 

Team photo shoot being taken at 2pm please ensure you 
are in your best Hi Vis Uniform  (no thongs)  
 

   

Photo of the month: sent in by liana we think our Team  

 



and at The Harrup Park field,  we are 
excited to be supporting local.  
 

 

 
 

Positive feedback: Site Notifications:   



We have been awarded the Shutdown at Newlands for 
March !!!!! 

NIL 

 

      
 
 
 


